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I am writing in support of LD 593 and the Land For Maine's Future funding.

For many years this program has helped Maine secure and preserve valuable tracts
of land which benefit the public in a myriad of ways. As a long time land trust
member, I have seen those benefits first hand in Southern Maine as we have cobbled
together thousands of acres in the Mt. Agamenticus region. It would be a shame if this
program were not continued.



